
 

Safety and Security 

Hotline 

 

Dear Jefferson City Public Schools Parents, 

 

Providing a safe and secure learning environment for your children is very important to all of us. 

We have numerous safety and security measures in place that we are always looking to enhance. 

Beginning this school year, we have expanded safety and security supports to our school 

community to now include the Courage2Report Missouri. 

 

Students, parents and community members should use Courage2Report Missouri to 

confidentially report threats of violence, suicide, bullying and illegal activity that could harm 

children in our schools. (We encourage the personal relationship with the school administrators 

and that reporting through them is preferred).  However, this service will provide users the 

opportunity to communicate confidentially with a live agent 24/7 and report any acts that could 

potentially cause harm to self or others. The hotline is administered by an independent, outside 

agency and ALL communications are PRIVATE and CONFIDENTIAL. 

 

Courage2Report Missouri can be accessed by calling 866-748-7047, mobile App or on-line 

https://www.Courage2ReportMO.com.  Your message will be communicated with school 

officials, all information will remain confidential to encourage the reporting of all safety and 

security concerns. Your report will be investigated and a follow up information is available 

through Courage2Report on line. 

 

Thank you for your help keeping our schools safe and secure: 

 

Courage2Report – 866-748-7047 

 

https://www.courage2reportmo.com/

